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30th July, 1936.

The Surveyors,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
o8 Constitution Street,
1EITH, EDINBURGH, 6.

£.5. ¥O, 234

Dear Sirs,

Referring to your letter toAMessrs.
Henry Robb Limited, dated 27th June , 1936, in
connection with Yard No. 234 - Openings in Watertight
Bulkheads - I have to inform you that we desire that
Bulkhead No. 68 be recorded as & Watertight Bulkhead
and I undertake that the plates will be permanently
pivetted up on the vessel's arrival at Sydney ,
Australia.

Yours faithfully,

the Newcastlo & Hunler piver Steamship CO. Ltd.

wmg@yﬁﬁsaegis (.




